
January 24, 2017 

Stakeholder 
Address 
Address 

Project Update: Jasper Interconnection Project 

Dear Stakeholder,  

In May 2016, ATCO Electric sent you information about planned transmission developments in the Jasper 
area. The Jasper Interconnection Project is needed to replace aging infrastructure and connect Jasper 
National Park to the Alberta Interconnected Electrical System (AIES). The project will be located 
approximately 8 kilometres (km) north of the Town of Jasper.  If approved, the Jasper Interconnection 
Project will include the construction of approximately 45 km of new 69-kilovolt (kV) transmission line, and 
a new substation.  

This letter is to advise you that on December 5, 2016, ATCO Electric submitted a facilities application (No. 
22125-A004 to A006) for this project to the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC). If approved by the AUC, 
construction will commence in September 2017. The new facilities are scheduled to be completed and 
operating in May 2018. Project timing and details may be adjusted as plans are finalized.  

If you have any questions or comments regarding the Jasper Interconnection Project, please contact me 
at your earliest convenience.  

Sincerely, 

Landon Bawol 
Project Planner   
ATCO Electric Ltd.  
Toll Free: 1-855-420-5775 
Direct: 1-780-420-3281 
E-mail: consultation@atcoelectric.com

10035 - 105 Street, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada  T5J 2V6 
Tel: 1-855-420-5775  Fax: 780-420-5030 
www.atcoelectric.com 
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